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PROFESSIONAL PRACTICE RESOURCES HAS MOVED!

Our new address is 30400 Telegraph Rd, Suite 475 Bingham Farms, MI 48025.

We are pleased to announce that after 26 years in the same location PPR has moved to
Bingham  Farms on Telegraph  Road just  south  of  13  Mile  Road on  the  east  side.  The new
building  will  be  more convenient  for  many of  you,  and is  an  opportunity  for  us  to  ensure
optimal technology implementation along with faster processing speed. As can be expected
with a move of this type, there have been the usual glitches, but by the time you receive this
newsletter we should be fully up and running.

Don’t worry about any lost mail. The pre-paid postage envelopes with the Southfield
address that we provide will be automatically sent to the new address when the time comes.

Given the move PPR News and Views is a little light this month. See the photo below for
our new building. Or even better stop by for a visit.
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